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From: Angie Thompson <ja203va@yahoo.com>
[ add to contacts ]
To: bill@herculesfence.com
Cc: matt@herculesfence.com
Date: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 11:26 am
Subject: 203 Vineyard Lane, Williamsburg

Dear Mr. Underwood,

My husband and I would like to thank you and Hercules Fence for the
outstanding job your company did on the installation of our privacy and chain
link fencing. Your crews (Bill, Dave, Elvis and Robert) were professional and
their work was meticulous. We chose a black chain link fence for the back of
our yard so that we could continue to enjoy the view of the trees. Elvis and
Robert were very accommodating and were able to give us the results we
were looking for. Our privacy fence is on a steep slope on both sides of our
backyard. We were concerned about the appearance of a privacy fence since
it would have to "roll" down these slopes. When Matt came by our house to
finalize the contract, he reassured us that Hercules would build us "a beautiful
fence." Bill and Dave did just that, and the fence is perfect. We will certainly
recommend Hercules to our friends and neighbors!!

Sincerely,
John & Angie Thompson
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